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Next steps agreed at the GRPE/ISO group of experts meeting on 
gaseous hydrogen onboard storage systems held on 24-25 October 
2002 in Vancouver, Canada 

 

• The results of the meeting (GRPE/ISO document N026 N027 and N028) are to be 
circulated to all the GRPE/ISO group of experts by Sylvie Gingras. We should not expect 
many comments at this point. 

• Should there be any comments before 4 November 2002, the group leaders will consult 
and recommend a course of action. 

• The changes that were agreed to (GRPE/ISO document N026, N027 and N028) are to be 
incorporated in the GRPE draft regulations and the ISO draft standards.  

• Once this exercise is completed, no other changes are to be incorporated in the parts 
that concern both documents before the next GRPE ad hoc group meeting. 

• The results of the two meetings (GRPE/ISO documents N026, N027 and N028), the 
revised GRPE draft regulations and the ISO draft standards should be distributed to the 
GRPE ad hoc group members one week prior to the GRPE ad hoc group meeting that is 
to be held on 14-15 November 2002. 

 


